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YEAR 11 WORK PLACEMENTS
[image: image1.wmf]Over the last two or three weeks many of our Year 11 pupils, and students within our sixth form, have undertaken a work-experience placement.  These have ranged from work in supermarkets, to placements at Walton Lea or Long Lane Garden Centre.
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The reports received from employers of placements that have been undertaken have been brilliant.  They have all expressed how well prepared our young people are for work and the impressive social skills that they exhibit.

Many thanks to Mrs Williams and Mrs Fernyhough for organising the placements and making visits.

ANNUAL REVIEWS       
[image: image4.wmf]The cycle of Annual Reviews has now started and parents/carers will be receiving the paperwork two weeks before the meeting.  This term we are concentrating on Years 6, 11 and 14 with the other classes being seen after Christmas.  Please make every attempt to attend and to complete any paperwork.  Those pupils in Years 6, 11 and 14 will have the Statements of Special Educational Need transferred to the new Education, Health and Care Plan (EHC).
[image: image5.wmf]PARENTS’ CLUB
On Tuesday 11th November parents and staff were treated to a talk by Alex Lowery, a young man with autism.  He spoke movingly (but also with humour) about his condition and how it affects his daily life.  He answered questions from parents about his condition and he answered very honestly and with real insight.  We hope to have more guest speakers next term so please keep a look out.
CHRISTMAS PRODUCTION
We are entering that time of year again!  Our Christmas entertainment this year will take place on Thursday 18th December at 

10 am in the school hall.  As this is the first year in the new building we are unsure of the numbers we can accommodate.  Therefore, as in previous years, we need to restrict the number of tickets to two per family.  I am sorry about this but we may have capacity issues and this seems to be the fairest way of ensuring everyone who wants a ticket to have the possibility to attend.
[image: image6.wmf]CHRISTMAS DINNER             
Christmas dinner this year will take place on Wednesday 17th December at 12 noon.  Unfortunately we will not be able to hold our dinner in the same way as before.  This is due to the kitchen having to serve both Green Lane and Fox Wood Schools at the same time.  We also don't have the capacity to hold the whole school in the dining room for one sitting.  A Christmas dinner will be served but in the normal way in which dinners are served daily.


CAR PARKING
[image: image7.wmf]A friendly reminder to all parents not to park in the minibus bays.  Please use the car park at the side of school next to the playground.  If this is full please drive up the ramp to the top car park.

For those Parents of children with mobility issues please ensure that you use the car park bays next to the lowered kerb.  Many thanks for your patience and support.
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Dates for December

Wednesday 17th - Christmas Dinner
Thursday 18th – Christmas Production
(10.00 am)
Friday 19th - 3.25pm – School closes
Tuesday 6th January 2015 

School will re-open
On behalf of all the staff, 

Pupils’ and Governors 

Have a very 

Merry Christmas and 

Peaceful New Year

Paul King

Head teacher
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